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JAMES H. UHLE, FORMER BATH MAN, DEAD, NEARLY 86 
Died At Little Falls On November 26 

 
James H. Uhle, aged nearly 86, died last Thursday night at his home in 

Little Falls, following an illness of two weeks from a general breakdown.  For 

many years Mr. Uhle was a resident of Bath, living on Rumsey street.  He 
was a man of fine personality, a gentleman of the old school type, and had a 

host of friends in Bath who have learned of his death with sorrow.  For 
several years past he had made his home at Little Falls, and The Evening 

Times of that city carried the following story of his death. 
“Friends were surprised to learn of the death of James H. Uhle, which 

occurred at his home, 260 West Main street at 8:30 last night.  Tho he had 

been ill over two weeks of a general breakdown it was not known that his 
condition was serious.  Mr. Uhle was descended from one of the oldest and 

most influential families of the town of Little Falls.  He was born on the 30th 
of December, 1850, his parents being James H. and Maria Phillips Uhle.  He 

remained on the farm until he became a young man, when he moved to this 
city and learned the carpenter’s trade, which he followed for 40 years.  The 

family home was on Church street.  Some years ago he removed to Bath to 
reside with a relative, but returned to Little Falls a few years ago.  He was a 

man of cheerful disposition, which probably explains why he was so well 
preserved for a man of his advanced years.  He was a man of integrity, an 

intelligent workman and a good citizen.  He was an attendant at St. Paul’s 
Universalist church.  Mr. Uhle was twice married, his first wife being Addie 

Miller.  Following her decease, he married Emma Smith of the town of 
Danube.  She died a few years ago.  There survive a son, Ellis Jerome Uhle, 

of Ridgewood, N.J., a granddaughter, Jane R. Uhle of Ridgewood, and one 

sister, Miss Mary Uhle, of this city. 
“The funeral will be held at 2 p.m. Sunday from the home, Rev. Mr. 

[Truman] Menadue of the Universalist church officiating.  Interment in the 
Church Street Cemetery.” 
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